
Thanks to Lindall Kidd from Birdlife Australia, the Friends 
are hosting a bird walk on Cornish Hill Reserve

Date/time: Saturday 12th October, 1:50pm for 2pm start

To register your interest, SMS/text to Margie Thomas on 
0409 216 251

Meet at Thomas’ Lookout (enter from Stanbridge Street)

[With respect to our birds, no dogs please]

Wear sturdy shoes, a hat, and BYO water bottle and binoculars

Gold coin/s donation gratefully received

“… a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world; indeed, it's the only 

thing that ever has.”  Margaret Mead


